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Dear Churches and Friends, January 2019 

 

One month is already in the books for 2019 and God is already 

blessing us tremendously this year. We are still in the early portion 

of deputation and working towards preparing for the road ahead He 

has made for us. This month we were able to schedule many more 

meetings and the response was much better than we anticipated. We 

have several months this year booked solid with no practical 

openings left. We have a couple openings in April and in August we 

are looking to fill. Please pray for our children as they adjust to life 

on the road. They are holding up well, but this will be a major 

change to their normal routine. We are planning to attend our first 

full Five-Day Mission Conference in Mesquite in less than a week, 

which will begin an almost non-stop schedule into June. Our goals are to be an encouragement to 

the various churches we visit and to spark a renewed burden and vision for God's plan of Missions, 

while magnifying Christ in everything we do. We are thankful for the churches supporting us 

already in this endeavor and we are excited to get one step closer to doing our part in His plan for 

the People of Honduras.  

In Christ,   

  

Jimmie (J.D.) Young  

       

Prayer List: 

• Traveling mercies as we visit churches 

• Our children adjusting to life on the road 

• Raising further prayer and financial support 
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